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BARGAINING UPDATE 

Tentative Agreement  
Reached  

 

Attention Brothers and Sisters: 
 
The Union and the Company met and continued bargaining on May 
16, 2024 and reached a tentative agreement. The Company and 
Union are working on completing the document that will be 
presented to the membership for the ratification vote. The Local is 
looking at booking dates and meeting space to hold in person 
meetings in Sherwood Park and Calgary and a virtual meeting for 
those who can not attend.  
 
Please watch for posters with the dates/ times/ locations of the 
meeting for the in-person ratification meetings and information for 
the virtual meeting as well as soon as everything is confirmed.  
 
 
 
 

In solidarity, 
 

Cascade Carriers Bargaining Committee 
 

Scott Saulnie Committee Member   Jay Thompson Unifor Local 4050 Servicing Rep. 

Micheal (MIKE) Hanley Committee Member           Steve Kerrigan Unifor National Representative 
 


